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Important Info – December 2023   

SAF® Drum Brake Trailer Axles 

Product Change Notification: SAF® Drum Brake Trailer  
Axles Will be Equipped with Haldex Brand Brake Shoes

SAF® SC5 & SC7 DRESSED DRUM  
BRAKE TRAILER AXLE 
(Drums not shown)

Effective: February, 2024

Attention

SAF-Holland is optimizing its brake shoe offering 
on all new SAF® drum brake trailer axles. 
Beginning February 5, 2024, all drum braked 
axles (shoes only) and dressed drum brake wheel 
end packages (SAF® SC5 and SC7) will include the 
Haldex brake shoes. This change will be for both 
brake sizes, 16-1/2” x 7” and 16-1/2” x 8-5/8”,  
and for both axle brake ratings, 20,000 lb. and 
23,000 lb. The Haldex brake shoe utilizes an 
advanced Grey Rock friction material and  
superior coating to improve corrosion resistance 
and braking performance. 

The Haldex brake shoes not only conform to all 
NHSTA FMVSS 121 testing requirements, but also 
meet the highest quality performance standards 
in the industry. This change will be seen on all SAF 
trailer suspension models that are specified with 
drum braked axles (shoes only) or dressed drum 
brake wheel end packages (SAF® SC5 and SC7).   

This change will not degrade braking performance, 
product warranty or installation as the brake shoes 
are interchangeable with the current brake shoes. 
Fit, form and function are not affected.  

If you have any question or require additional 
product assistance, please contact your account 
manager or SAF-HOLLAND Customer Service at 
800.237.8932

Haldex Drum Brake Shoes


